
An orientation visit helps children and
families familiarise themselves with their
new school, staff and helps to form new
connections with the school community
prior to starting school. These transition
days are for students who are enrolled to
start at Victoria Avenue Public School. 

Transition day 1: 26 October 2023 
      9:30-10:30

Transition day 2: 2 November 2023
        9:30-10:30

Transition day 3: 9 November 2023
       9:30-10:30

 
A parent networking and information
session will be held in our school hall

during Transition Day 3. 

Kindy Interviews 7 and 8 December 2023

Best Start Assessment will be held on 
30 January and 31 January, 2024

KINDERGARTEN TRANSITION TO SCHOOL 2024

Kindergarten 2024 enrolments are now
open. 

To enrol your child please visit our
school website and follow the link under

'enrolment' by end of September.
 

Enrolling Your Child

A parent information session will be
held on Tuesday 5 September in our

school hall at 5:30pm to 6:30pm. Please
register your interest in attending by

completing a form through our QR Code
below:  

 

Children start school with a range of
early literacy and numeracy skills,

knowledge and understandings
developed from connecting with the

world and people around them.
 

 The Best Start Kindergarten
Assessment is a state‑wide assessment
that helps teachers identify the literacy
and numeracy skills of each student at

the beginning of Kindergarten. 
 

The assessment includes a literacy and
numeracy component and provides

teachers with information on a student’s
individual strengths and needs.

Parent Information Night

Best Start Assessment 
Kindergarten 2024
Transition Program

First Day of Kindergarten

The first day of Kindergarten will be
on Thursday 1 February, 2024. 

Students will be expected to arrive at
school at 9:15am and picked up at

2:50pm. 



VICTORIA
AVENUE

PUBLIC SCHOOL

Victoria Avenue Public School opened
in 2015 and is located on Victoria

Avenue, Concord West. We
acknowledge that we play and learn
on the lands of the Wangal people of

the Eora nation and the Barramattagal
people of the Darug nation.

 
Victoria Avenue Public School is

about preparing our community of
learners for their futures. We are

creating students who are passionate
about learning, who strive to shape
their creative and critical ideas into
meaningful innovations. We aim to
provide every student with the tools
they need to collaborate, to succeed

and to lead.
 

CONTACT US

9743 1352

Phone

Email
victoriaav-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Address
64 Victoria Avenue,
 Concord West 2138

Website
https://victoriaav-p.schools.

nsw.gov.au/

SCHOOL VALUES:

Safe

Active Learner

Respectful

mailto:victoriaav-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

